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The Honorable Steve Sviggum
Speaker of the House ofRepresentatives
463 State Office Building
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155

Dear Speaker Sviggum:

It is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved,
signed and deposited in the Office of the Secretary of State,
Special Session Chapter Number 12, House File Number 8, with
the exception of page 5, section 8, subdivision 3, lines 32-37.

I believe the Legislature has done a good job in recognizing the
state's priority investments and limiting the overall size of this
emergency bonding bill. I have respected every effort that reflects
emergency projects with stateside significance, and signed into
law all but one project authorized in the bill. The item that I have
vetoed is:

Page 5, section 8, subdivision 3, lines 32-37.

I am vetoing the $ 1,000,000 appropriation to the St. Paul Port
Authority for acquisition of the Trillium site in the city of Saint
Paul. This project was not pre-approved by all parties involved in
negotiating a final agreement on the bill, and is not an emergency
item.

Sincerely,
Governor Jesse Ventura
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